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Scrapbook Category 

Springfield Development Center 

1942-1970 

 

1. Historical Information 

2. Dr. Thomas Resigns – Feb. 29, 1939 

3. Reorganized Board of Trustees – 4-11-40 

4. Trustees Gather for 1942 Board Meeting 

5. Dr. E. H. Long Obit. – Dec. 1950 

6. 1951 Sanatorium Officials 

7. Mark Myers Named Trustee – April 1955 

8. Dr. W. J. Habeeb Elected Pres. of TB League – 1959 

9. 1961 – Part Time Director Appointed – Dr. Geo. Kress 

10. Hospital Superintendents Meeting – Nov. 1965 

11. Dr. Ghersi Heads Springview Hospital; Staff Members Honored – 1966 

12. Dr. C. D. McIntire Named Trustee 

13. Trostel Elected Head of Sanatorium 

14. Dr. Wm. Brown Appointed City-County Health Commissioner 

15. Levy Information – 1940–42 & Other Years 

16. Sanatorium Levy Approved – Oct. 1942 

17. Rules & Regulations Governing Patients – 1942–1956 

18. Auxiliary By Laws & Constitution 

19. Volunteers Give Time – Pic. 

20. 1962 – “Sanatorium to Remain Open” – auxiliary Party 

21. 1963 – Sanatorium Closing Discussion 

22. 1963 – Medical Society Recommends Sanatorium Closing 

23. Patient Cost at State Hospital 

24. Ohio TB Hospital Unchanged 

25. 1963 – Commissioner Snodgrass Predicts Closing in 1 Year 

26. 1964 – TB Clinic Proposed if Sanatorium Closes 

27. State Negotiating on Sanatorium 

28. State Officials Tours Sanatorium 

29. Letter from Helen Brown 

30. State Purchases Sanatorium – ND 

31. Trustees Urge Closing of Facility 

32. Commission Approves Transfer of Sanatorium – ND 

33. Bill Passes to Transfer Sanatorium to State – March 3, 1965 

34. Sanatorium to be Closed – May 1, ? 

35. Springview May Become State Retardation Facility 

36. Springview Closing – 4-7-1972 

37. Renovations Made at Springview – May, 1965 

38. Springview Graduates Psychiatric Aides – 1966 

39. Sanatorium Report – Dec. 1934 

40. Sanatorium Depopulation Controversy – March 1936 

41. Children’s Ward to Close – June 1959 

42. Auxiliaries Necessary to Patients – Pic 
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43. Old Sanatorium to Fill New Role 

44. 1-7 School Established by Bequest – Dec. 1935 

45. Christmas Seals Aid Tuberculosis Menace 

46. Committee on Health – An Ordinance – 1866 

47. Sanatorium Activities – Photos 

48. County Sanatorium Modernized – 1937 

49. Special Projects Aid Sanatorium 

50. New Treatment for Lung Disease – 1950 

51. Normal Education Continues at Sanatorium 

52. Sanatorium Bequeathed Funds – 1954 

53. Booklet: Ohio Tuberculosis – Feb. 1955 

54. Patients Abilities Measured 

55. Patient at Sanatorium for 22 years 

56. Occupational Therapy & Rehabilitation 

57. Open House – 1950–1956 

58. Improvements in Children’s Ward 

59. Tuberculosis Remains Serious Problem – Oct. 1957 

60. Tuberculosis Conference – 1958 

61. Health League Plans X-Ray Survey 

62. Letter to the Editor – Lee H. Strahl 

63. Rise in Tuberculosis Cases 

64. Photo – 1936 Staff & Building 

65. Interiors – Photographs & Copies 

66. Young Patients – Photographs & Copies 

67. Staff Photographs & Copies 

68. Sanatorium Termed One of Finest in Ohio 

69. First Newsletter – Sept. 1969 


